



## Ambition · Pride · Success

5<sup>th</sup> June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you for taking the time to respond to our recent Year 8 survey to help us understand how families feel about provision at school for your child(ren). We were delighted with the responses received and the positive views about the provision for our Year 8 cohort. We also received some helpful and informative insightful comments about how we can ensure we can plan for future Parents' Evenings to ensure this is as efficient as possible.

A summary of the survey results are shown below.

		% Strongly Agree/Agree
1	Parents' Evening was well organised	94%
2	Parents' Evening helped me understand what my child is learning at school	97%
3	Parents' Evening was a positive experience to provide feedback about my child's learning during Year 8?	94%
4	Parents' Evening provided me with clear information about what my child needs to progress in Year 8?	91%
5	My child is happy at school	94%
6	My child feels safe at school	97%
7	The school makes sure its students are well behaved	78%
8	The school has high expectation of my child	94%
9	My child has been bullied and the school have dealt with the bullying quickly and effectively	My child has not been bullied – 63% Strongly Agree/Agree – 25%

You said	We do
A majority of	We take behaviour in our school seriously and establish clear expectations and rules.
respondents	We monitor Class Charts daily.
according to the	Our whole school approach is based around first attention to best conduct and reinforcing
survey believe that	positive and good behaviour to encourage students to repeat and make the right choices.
the school ensures	We praise and reward the positive behaviours we see.
its students are	We provide access to school counsellors for who may need additional support.
well behaved and	We target intervention to students to support their behaviour choices.
ready for their	We provide professional development for staff on classroom management and de-
learning.	escalation strategies.
	We maintain open lines of communication with parents and carers to discuss and
	collaborate on solutions to support individual students.

Thank you for your support throughout Year 8, and for taking the time to complete our Year 8 survey.

Yours faithfully

Eng

Mr E Macaulay
Assistant Principal

